



Learning through faith

Address: St. Mary's C.E. Primary Academy Spenbrook Road, Burnley

BB12 9JP

Tel/Fax: 01282 612191 **Date:** 26th February 2024

Dear parents,

We have a busy few weeks ahead of us. Please add the below dates to your diary. Thank you.

1st March - The winning house treat for Gryffindor and Slytherin will take place on Friday morning. The children have requested that they watch the Netflix film Leo, which has a PG rating. During the film the children will enjoy a drink of lemonade, doughnuts and popcorn. Please can you advise me if you do not wish your child to watch the film by 28th February to enable the children to choose an alternative film. Also if your child has any allergies to the proposed food treats please let me know ASAP. Children can come to school in their comfy clothes for the treat day and can also bring blankets, teddies etc to snuggle up in during the film.

22nd March - School Disco - 6-7:30pm. There will be a tuck shop which will be manned by the school council. Proceeds of which will go towards the purchase of new playtime toys.

27th March - Bunny Hop in support of Pendleside Hospice. Sponsor forms for the Bunny Hop will be sent home tomorrow, Tuesday 27th February 2024.

Thank you as always for your support.

Kind regards,
Pauline Nightingale
Headteacher
Newchurch St Mary's CE Primary Academy
Spenbrook Road
Burnley
BB12 9JP
Tel: 01282 612191







